
 

For the next Newsletter, items should be received into the Parish Office by 9.30am on Wednesday 16th March, please 
email your messages/notices to: stswparish@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk 

 



mailto:powen@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk
mailto:peterbaggott@aol.com
mailto:littleflowers.sswp@gmail.com


 

https://walk.cafod.org.uk/fundraising/walk-against-hunger3212
https://walk.cafod.org.uk/fundraising/walk-against-hunger3212
http://www.ticketsource.co.uk/


Polska Msza Święta 

Polska Msza Święta 


